
From:   Richard Hibbeler   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 12, 2012

Subject:   FCC File No. 0469-EX-ST-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ben, sorry for the mistakes - All of BW's should be blank, since it is CW and the emission is N0N for all of
them. This is also true for the 1915 - 1930MMHz range.

Please let me know as soon as possible if you have any other concerns.  They have an immediate need
for this service. We have filed for expedited request.

Thanks,   

Rich


